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MAY 1990

DEAR GRADUATE:

MAY I TAKE THIS OPPORTUNITY TO CONGRAT­

ULATE EACH AND EVERY ONE ON THIS HAPPY 

OCCASION.

THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES, FACULTY, ADMINISTRA­

TION AND STAFF JOIN ME IN WISHING YOU CON­

TINUED SUCCESS IN ALL YOUR FUTURE ENDEAVORS. 

IT IS OUR PRAYERFUL WISH THAT THE PRINCIPLES

AND EDUCATION YOU ACQUIRED AT ST. FRANCIS COL­

LEGE WILL SERVE YOU WELL BY HELPING TO ENSURE A 

MEANINGFUL AND HAPPY LIFE. IT IS OUR HOPE THAT 

THE CLASS OF 1990 WILL ALWAYS REMEMBER ALMA 

MATER WITH AFFECTIONATE LOYALTY.

DONALD SULLIVAN, O.S.F. 
PRESIDENT
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